
High School Board Report 

Monday, 7/10/17 

 

Notable Items to report: 

 6-12 Health/PE Position Vacancy – Position interviews were conducted on 6/21.  The position 

was offered to Mike Flood and accepted.  Mike comes to Tomahawk from the Johnson Creek 

School District with 8 years of experience in health and Physical Education.  Mike is also a 

veteran coach, including head positions and has been extensively involved in working with 

students outside of the classroom. 

 Business Education Position Vacancy – The posing closed on 6/28.  Interviews will take place on 

7/7/17. 

 Tomahawk Extended Area Partners in Education (TEAPIE) held their annual strategy meeting.  

The event was attended by ACP Building Leads Dan Reiter and Dawn Huseby, as well as Ryan 

Huseby.  ACP was presented and yearly events were planned by TEAPIE. 

 July and August involve several scheduled department workdays. 

 The Fall Sports Meeting will take place on Tuesday, July 18th.  This meeting is conducted by Mr. 

Wilson and the coaching staffs.  All fall athletes and their parents attend. 


